
1

F

 

20241118_MOD_Response_Lighting_Propodsal_Glentarken Wind Farm (Formerly Drummond 

ECU00004700) 

AOL/Old emails 

 



2

From:t

To:

Mon, 18 Nov at 16:10 

Good afternoon , 

  

Hope you are keeping well. 

  

Thank you for consulting the MOD on the above lighting proposal for the Glentarken 

Development (Formerly known as Drummond ECU00004700). 

  

Within the lighting proposal it is identified that there is a reduction of turbines from 14 to 12 

since the scoping opinion. 

  

I have completed an assessment of the lighting proposal with MOD Low Flying SME and can 

confirm that the proposed lighting meets MOD requirements is deemed acceptable (IR 

Lighting on all turbines). 

  

The MOD has not updated ECU and look forward to being consulted on the S36 application 

when submitted. 

  

Kindest regards 

  

  

| Safeguarding Manager  

Defence Infrastructure Organisation 

Estates | Safeguarding 

DIO Head Office | St George's House | DMS Whittington | Lichfield | Staffordshire | WS14 

9PY 
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Email:  

  

 




